
Teri Sandison Photography   
3960 Hagen Rd. 
Napa, CA 94558 
 
April 26, 2012 
 
Office of Copyright Protection, 
 
I would like to voice my great regret that you would be raising the 
fees to file for copyright protection. The last few years have been 
incredibly difficult for creative professionals in all the arts. Please 
postpone any increases in fees until the economy is rolling again, and 
the artists are working, and making a living on their creativity and 
problem solving abilities! 
 
Thank you for listening, 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Teri Sandison  


